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MEETING OF TERENURE/RATHFARNHAM AREA COMMITTEE (2)

Tuesday  11th September 2007

Question No. 11
QUESTION: Councilllor J. Lahart
"To ask the Manager to attend to and cut back and carry out whatever other remedial measures are necessary to the area between Templeroan/Scholarstown Roundabout and the cul-de-sac at Templeroan Drive (incorporating a cycle track and footpath etc) to a satisfactory standard?"

REPLY:
The Roads Department have recently completed some cutting back of shrubbery along the roadside in this area.  The Parks Department will consider further pruning of the area as part of the 2007/2008 Arboricultural Programme which will be undertaken between November 2007 and March 2008.  
